
VSP Vision Care Resources for Impacted Members

With the öres in Southern California, VSP has reached out to 
make us aware of the resources available to Local 12 members.
VSP Vision Care are working directly with network doctors, VSP Vision Care are working directly with network doctors, 
business partners, and relief agencies, including the American 
Red Cross, to assess the situation and fulöll the eye care needs 
of those directly affected.

If the recent disaster has impacted any of our VSP members, 
no-cost eye care and replacement eyewear is available.
Here's what VSP is doing to assist with those affected by the Here's what VSP is doing to assist with those affected by the 
öres:

• Any VSP member who has lost or broken their eyewear due to 
the SoCal öres can call VSP’s Member Services Support Line at 
800.877.7195 to have their Lenses and Frames beneöts 
reinstated.

• Individuals without VSP coverage can contact their local • Individuals without VSP coverage can contact their local 
American Red Cross chapter or shelter, or call 800.RED-CROSS 
(800.733.2767) to ask about support for replacement eyewear, 
which may include VSP Eyes of Hope gift certiöcates or an 
alternative solution.

Also refer to the below website link below, which is up 24/7.
https://www.vsp.com/natural-disaster-resources


